
Hunters Glen November News 
 

 

Dear Hunters Glen Families, 

 

November is upon us already!  We want to thank all of our students and families for their 

continued partnership and support. We couldn’t do this without you! 

 

Picture Retake Day 

Picture Retake Day is scheduled for Wednesday, November 13th.  The photo company will be 

here from 8 -10 AM this day only.  This date is intended only for those who were absent, not 

attending Hunters Glen, or you are not happy with your pictures from the first day.  For those 

who were absent or not in attendance, please contact the office for a picture form, if you are 

interested in ordering. 

 

If you ordered pictures, you MUST return the original packet on November 13th to give to our 

picture company to receive a new photo and picture packet.   

 

School Attendance Information 

Along with continuous and consistent monitoring of attendance, we aim to establish a climate 

and culture of positive attendance. We have just started up our "Bear 200 Club" to celebrate 

students who have adequate attendance (meaning on average, no more than 1 absence per 

month of school). Students who are eligible are chosen at random each week. Additionally, we 

are excited to share that we have received a grant from Adams County to provide prizes and 

parties connected to this incentive!  

 

Screenagers 

We are excited to invite our Hunters Glen Families to join us for a special viewing of 

"Screenagers: Elementary School Age Edition" on Thursday, November 7th from 6:00-7:30 pm. 

 

This documentary addresses issues that elementary school aged kids, parents and educators 

are facing including smartwatches, video gaming, social media pressures, and what research 

shows is a healthy amount of screen time. 

 

While the viewing of this documentary is for adults only, childcare will be provided if you need to 

bring your child/children. Additionally, pizza, cookies, and water will be provided to those 

families that RSVP here and attend this event. Due to this, we are limiting the number of guests 

to 50 adults. 
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Please click on the link to RSVP for this event. Please remember to RSVP for all adults and 

children that will be coming so that we can ensure that we have enough food. Thank you! 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050945AAA82FA7FE3-52019428-screenagers 

 

 

 

Crosswalks at HGE 

School arrival and dismissal can be hectic times due to the sheer number of people needing to 

be at the school.  It is important that both pedestrians and drivers are EXTRA cautious around a 

school, but especially during arrival and dismissal. 

 

If you are a pedestrian, we ask that you follow the lead of the crossing guards in the morning 

and afternoon.  While pedestrians have the right of way, we need to ensure vehicles have an 

opportunity to see pedestrians when crossing. 

 

Most importantly, if you are in a vehicle on Corona Street, it is imperative that you obey the 

speed limit signs and STOP at the crosswalks.  There are too many vehicles that are not 

obeying the crosswalk signs and the crossing guards.  While we understand that not all of these 

vehicles are associated with the school, we need to ensure that all traffic related to Hunters 

Glen is following the laws.  Thank you for your help in keeping our students, staff, and families 

safe. 

 

No School on Monday, November 11th - Veterans Day 

Veterans Day honors all veterans for their service to the United States, regardless of whether 

they served during wartime or peacetime. The holiday's purpose is to thank veterans for their 

contributions to national security and to acknowledge that all who served have made sacrifices.  

Please join Adams 12 and Hunters Glen in honoring all of those who have served. 

 

 

 

 

Link to Hunters Glen Calendar - this link takes you to the HGE Calendar on our school website 

which has all of our events and clubs for the month. 

 

Link to HGE Co-Curricular List - In an effort to help families and students decide what clubs to 

participate in, we have made a list of all student clubs and the dates we anticipate offering them.  

Please note that this list will update as more clubs are approved.  Please click on the heading of 

this section above to access the list. 

 

 

Link to PTO Website 
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The next PTO meeting is Thursday, November 13th at 5:30.  We hope to see you there!  At this 

meeting, we will be voting on what to use some of our funds for from the fundraiser, be talking 

about the Holiday Shop, and other tasks that we need your input on!  Please also click on the 

link above that takes you to our PTO website, which lists meeting dates, contact information, 

and fundraisers that cost you zero dollars! 

 


